
SB 941 is a bad idea. 
 
We have too many gun restrictions already. 
 
The Oregon State Police have been doing a very poor job administering the background checks 
taking far, far too long to process approvals. 
 
The right to keep and bear arms should not be infringed in any way or manner whatsoever. 
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